
Whole School PSHE Overview 

 

 

 Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

 

 

Autumn 1 

 

Autumn Focus: 
Health and Wellbeing 

 
Autumn Theme Days: 

 
Speak Safe, Stay Safe 

NSPCC Day  
 

See full PSHE  
curriculum overview for 

specific topics and 
themes 

Autumn Focus: 
Health and Wellbeing 

 
Autumn Theme Days: 

 
Speak Safe, Stay Safe 

NSPCC Day  
 

See full PSHE  
curriculum overview for 

specific topics and 
themes 

Autumn Focus: 
Health and Wellbeing 

 
Autumn Theme Days: 

 
Speak Safe, Stay Safe 

NSPCC Day  
 

See full PSHE  
curriculum overview for 

specific topics and 
themes 

Autumn Focus: 
Health and Wellbeing 

 
Autumn Theme Days: 

 
Speak Safe, Stay Safe 

NSPCC Day  
 

See full PSHE  
curriculum overview for 

specific topics and 
themes 

Autumn Focus: 
Health and Wellbeing 

 
Autumn Theme Days: 

 
Speak Safe, Stay Safe 

NSPCC Day  
 

See full PSHE  
curriculum overview for 

specific topics and 
themes 

Autumn Focus: 
Health and Wellbeing 

 
Autumn Theme Days: 

 
Speak Safe, Stay Safe 

NSPCC Day  
 

See full PSHE  
curriculum overview for 

specific topics and 
themes 

 

 

Autumn 2 

 

 

 

Spring 1 

 

 

Spring Focus: 
Relationships 

 
Spring Theme Days: 

 
E Safety 

 
‘Super Me’ Aspirations 

Day 
 

See full PSHE curriculum 
overview for specific 
topics and themes 

Spring Focus: 
Relationships 

 
Spring Theme Days: 

 
E Safety 

 
‘Super Me’ Aspirations 

Day 
 

See full PSHE curriculum 
overview for specific 
topics and themes 

Spring Focus: 
Relationships 

 
Spring Theme Days: 

 
E Safety 

 
‘Super Me’ Aspirations 

Day 
 

See full PSHE curriculum 
overview for specific 
topics and themes 

Spring Focus: 
Relationships 

 
Spring Theme Days: 

 
E Safety 

 
‘Super Me’ Aspirations 

Day 
 

See full PSHE curriculum 
overview for specific 
topics and themes 

Spring Focus: 
Relationships 

 
Spring Theme Days: 

 
E Safety 

 
‘Super Me’ Aspirations 

Day 
 

See full PSHE curriculum 
overview for specific 
topics and themes 

Spring Focus: 
Relationships 

 
Spring Theme Days: 

 
E Safety 

 
‘Super Me’ Aspirations 

Day 
 

See full PSHE curriculum 
overview for specific 
topics and themes 

 

 

Spring 2 

 

 

Summer 1 

 

Summer Focus: 
The Wider World 

 
Summer Theme Days: 

 
Mental Health & 

Wellbeing 
 

St Finbar’s Values 
 

See full PSHE curriculum 
overview for specific 
topics and themes 

 

Summer Focus: 
The Wider World 

 
Summer Theme Days: 

 
Mental Health & 

Wellbeing 
 

St Finbar’s Values 
 

See full PSHE curriculum 
overview for specific 
topics and themes 

 

Summer Focus: 
The Wider World 

 
Summer Theme Days: 

 
Mental Health & 

Wellbeing 
 

St Finbar’s Values 
 

See full PSHE curriculum 
overview for specific 
topics and themes 

 

Summer Focus: 
The Wider World 

 
Summer Theme Days: 

 
Mental Health & 

Wellbeing 
 

St Finbar’s Values 
 

See full PSHE curriculum 
overview for specific 
topics and themes 

 

Summer Focus: 
The Wider World 

 
Summer Theme Days: 

 
Mental Health & 

Wellbeing 
 

St Finbar’s Values 
 

See full PSHE curriculum 
overview for specific 
topics and themes 

 

Summer Focus: 
The Wider World 

 
Summer Theme Days: 

 
Mental Health & 

Wellbeing 
 

St Finbar’s Values 
 

See full PSHE curriculum 
overview for specific 
topics and themes 

 

 

 

Summer 2 

 

 

 


